
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

Please take notice that the Mayor and Common Council of the City of North Tonawanda 
will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, February 11, 2025, at 6:00PM in the Common 
Council Chambers, City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda, New York 14120. 

 The purpose of said public hearing will be to accept comments on proposed Local Law 
No. 2 of the year 2025 entitled Establishing Energy Restrictions and a Nuclear Free Zone 
in the City of North Tonawanda 

A copy of said proposed Local Law No. 2 for the year 2025 is available and may be 
inspected at  www.northtonawanda.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.northtonawanda.org/

